
 
 

 STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION  
 

February 9, 2022 
 

TOPIC:   Procurements Over $200,000  
 
PRESENTED BY:  Mark Superka, Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration 
 
EXPLANATION:  
 
Per Board policy BP 8-60 the System President shall inform the board of executed 
contracts which have a value in excess of $200,000. The following contracts have been 
completed since the last Board meeting. 
 
 
• Colorado Community College System (CCCS) signed an amendment with 

Parchment to extend their contract for an additional five (5) years to continue to 
supply IT software to receive and process transcript and enrollment documents 
electronically.  (Total cost: $204,200) 
 

• Colorado Community College System (CCCS) signed an option letter with AppArmor 
to extend their contract for an additional year to continue their mass notification 
alerting mechanism system & support services for the mobile application. 
(Total cost: $221,000) 
 

 
  
RECOMMENDATION:  
No action is required. 


